Reference: FS568060703
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 23/1937/FUL
Address: The Stag BreweryLower Richmond RoadMortlakeLondonSW14 7ET

Proposal: Use of the existing buildings and land including erection of external film sets for film production operations and
ancillary activities. (Refer to covering letter dated 23 August 2023 to understand how this application interacts with any
future comprehensive redevelopment of the site).

Comments Made By
Name: Mrs. Fiona Vigar
Address: 189 Sheen Lane East Sheen London SW14 8LE

Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: The scheme is still a plan for overdevelopment and very dense accommodation which the local infrastructure
cannot sustain. The local infrastructure is already overburdened, with congestion across the entire Sheen and Mortlake
area multiple times a day. This consultation ignores repeated comments and objections to this effect.

There is no need for a secondary school - it would decimate the existing secondary schools which have worked hard to
thrive with local children.

The heights of the buildings are STILL too high - and above what Richmond Council expect.



